
St. John’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 16 - 12th January 2024 

Our values: In Christ we are: Joyful in our faith , Aspirational 

in our learning, Confident in being me, Caring in our hearts. 

Taken from Mark 1:14-20 The Third Sunday in Ordinary Time, Year B  

After John had been arrested, Jesus went into Galilee. There he proclaimed the Good News from God. 

“The time has come,” he said, “and the kingdom of God is close at hand. Repent, and believe the Good 

News.” As he was walking along by the Sea of Galilee he saw Simon and his brother Andrew casting a net 

in the lake - for they were fishermen. And Jesus said to them, “Follow me and I will make you into fishers 

of men.” And at once they left their nets and followed him. Going on a little further, he saw James son of 

Zebedee and his brother John; they too were in their boat, mending their nets. He called them at once 

and, leaving their father Zebedee in the boat with the men he employed, they went after him. 

Stars of the week   
 

Reception -   Oliver for writing a letter back to 

the dragon independently.  

Year 1 -   Hannah S for always being such a 

hard worker and getting on with her work sen-

sibly.  

Year 2 -   Alex for his well thought out opin-

ions in our class discussions about pollution.  
 

Year 3 -   Adam for always being thoughtful 

and offering his help to the adults in the class.  

Year 4 -   Anna for showing great empathy and 

comforting words to help a friend.  

Year 5 -  Anayah for being a supportive learn-

ing partner during our writing about a Mars 

lander.  

Year 6 -   Paige for her outstanding attitude to 

every lesson: her work is always produced to 

the highest standard.  She is a joy to teach.  

 

Bronze Reading Award- 50 reads 

Y4— Isabelle, Samuel B, Maisie, Ruby,    

 

Silver Reading Award– 100 reads 

YR— Nellie 

Y1— Connie, Lewis, Ameerah 

Y4— Ananya, Cuba, Maximus, Sienna 

Y6— Louisa, Rainer, Toby 

 

 

 

 

 



St John’s Forest School 
We are very excited to confirm that we have re-
ceived a generous donation to help set up our For-
est schools project. The money has been donated by 
Fairfax, ‘building Young Futures’. We will be using 
the funding to help establish the area for the pro-
ject, for the training costs for the full qualification 
for a member of staff and also for purchasing some key equipment. We are also very grate-
ful to the Friends of St ohn’s and all parents that donated at the Christmas fair, this money 
combined with the Fairfax donation will allow us to create a brilliant offering to all children 
across the school. We look forward to updating you as the project develops! 

 

Proud Work 12/01/24  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YR — All of Reception for their dragon masks! They continued to add to them  to make 
them even better over a period of time. 

Y1—  Harry for his lovely writing in English this week. Remembering full stops and ques-
tion marks.  

Y2 — Blu for his speech bubble work, written in the voice of the girl from our book.  

Y3—  Nellie for persevering during Maths this week, We’ve been doing the formal meth-
ods for short multiplication and division. Nellie has continued to work so hard. Well done!  

Y4— Ziona for writing super split speech sentences, with perfect punctuation and ambi-
tious vocabulary :) 

Y5—Henry for his explanation of a Mars rover launch on the Atlas rocket. He used adverbi-
als to link his ideas together, it is good to have proud work this week! 

Y6—  Ollie for deciding he was going to challenge himself to use more ambitious vocabu-



 

Reception Class’s Visit from a Dragon! 
 

Yesterday Reception had a strange visitor….! They discovered some footprints in the class-

room and a letter on the side – we read the letter and found that it was from the dragon. 

Thankfully, it was the nice dragon from the book “Dragon Post” They spent the rest of the 

morning and afternoon writing letters back and are hoping to get a reply.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Obrigada Aurelia e Anna!  

Thank you so much to Aurelia and Anna who taught Year 4 some 

phrases and numbers in Portuguese this week. Aurelia also 

brought in some photos of Madeira (where her Portuguese fami-

ly is from) and some souvenirs to show the class. 

Obrigada!  

Horsham Children’s Parade 

Horsham Children’s Parade 2024 urgently needs spon-

sors to ensure that the project can go ahead in 2024. 

Companies can ‘Sponsor A Parade Star’ displaying the 

company name which a team member can carry in a 

special sponsors section of the parade on Sunday July 

7th 2024.  

Get in touch at horshamchildrensparade@gmail.com for a Sponsors Pack. 

Young Interpreters 

Here are our fantastic Young Interpreters helping their KS1 reading buddies, to read in 

English, using their languages to translate where needed. 

 

 

mailto:horshamchildrensparade@gmail.com


 

Key Date: Deadline for Reception entry is 15th January. 

Please apply directly via West Sussex County website. If there 

is any religious affiliation, please download the SIF from our 

website  and return to the School Office.  

 

St John’s Amazon Wish List 

Please see link to our Amazon Wish List… we would be very 

grateful for any donations received! 

https://amzn.eu/dHrIlz8 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




